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 Directors Corner 
Dear Families,  
 

It is hard to believe that 
this school year is coming 
to an end! We have had a 

fun filled year! We have 
made many memories. 
This is our last newsletter 

of the school year, please 
be sure to read through 

this as it contains 
important year end 
information.  

 
We are excited about all 

the fun end of year 
activities coming up! 
There will be field trips, in 

school enrichments and 
fun!  Every classroom has 
a butterfly garden and 

they will be able to watch 
caterpillars transform into 

butterflies! 
 
This is the most 

rewarding time of the year 
for us as teachers. The 

children have grown so 
much over the course of 
the school year. They 

understand the rules and 
structure of our 
classrooms and we can 

truly ENJOY them for 
these last weeks together!  

 
Warmly, 
 

Katrina  
 
 

Graduation  
Plans for our preschool 
graduation are underway! 

We have 32 children 
moving on to 

Kindergarten!  Our 
graduation ceremony will 
take place on Wednesday, 

June 5th at 6:30 PM at the 
Newell Shelter in Capron 

Park. A separate 
information sheet for 
graduates will be sent 

home. A few important 
points to note are:  

 Please plan to bring 

lawn chairs.  
 Balloons are NOT 

permitted.  
 Graduates will be 

asked to arrive at 

6:20 and be 
delivered to their 

teacher. Teachers 
will be along the 
outside of the 

structure.  
 All graduates will be 

asked to purchase a 

commemorative cap 
and tassel set for 

$10.00. The cap is 
theirs to keep after 
the event! 

 Please plan to bring 
one canned good 

per attendee for 
admission. All items 
are to be dropped 

off at school on 
Tuesday 6/4 and 
Wednesday 6/5. 

 

Summer 

Enrichment Program 
Have you heard?! We are 
offering 7 weeks of 

summer preschool this 
summer!  
 

Registration forms were 
put into family mailboxes 

and registration is 
currently open! Please 
stop by the office with any 

questions.  
 
Tuition  

The final tuition payment 
for the 2023-2024 school 

year is due on the 10th of 
this month. If you began 
making your payments in 

August, this is it! If you 
owe a June payment you 

will hear from me. All 
tuition accounts must be 
paid in full by Wednesday, 

June 5th. Summer 
preschool payments are 
due 6/10 & 7/10. 

Family 
Coffee 
Please join your fellow 
Jack and Jill families for 

coffee, treats, and 
conversation on 

Tuesday, May 7th in the 
middle room, immediately 
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following drop off. This 
month’s family coffee is 

hosted by Kayla Penque! 
 
End of the Year Open 

Ended Survey 
During the week of May 
13th you will receive an 

open ended parent survey 
via Procare.  I ask you to 

please take the time to 
complete the survey. It is 
only through feedback 

that we know what 
changes families are 

looking for. It is also a 
great tool to learn what we 
are already doing that 

makes you happy! 
Surveys are anonymous.  
 

Thank you in advance for 
your participation! 

Multicultural 
Night 
On Tuesday, May 21st at 
6:000 PM we will have our 

first multicultural night! I 
hope that you and your 
family can create a 

cultural table during the 
event. Each child will 

have a passport to go 
around the playground. 
We will also be hosting a 

spring open house and a 
book fair during this 

event!   
 

Un-Birthday 
Celebrations 

Each class will celebrate 
the children who have 
summer birthdays in 

May/June. Each teacher 
will communicate 
specifics for their class 

through their weekly 
email.    

 
Last Days of School 
Please mark your 

calendars for Wednesday, 
June 5th as that will be 

our LAST day of school for 
all Pre-K, Mixed Age M,W, 
F class and Enrichment 

classes. 
Thursday, June 6th will 
be our LAST day of school 

for the 3’s class & Mixed 
Age M-F and T&TH.   

 
2024-2025 Paperwork 
For families who will be 

returning next year, be on 
the look-out for an email 

in June with information 
about next school year. 
All paperwork and the 

first month’s tuition will 
be due on or before 
August 1, 2024. All 

paperwork must be 
complete before the first 

day of school. If you have 
any questions, please 
reach out! If you need to 

get in contact with me in 
summer email would be 

the best. Jack and Jill 

Preschool will be closed 
from Friday, June 14-

Sunday, July 14.  
 

 Thank you! 

Thank you for all your 
support throughout this 

school year. A special 
thanks to our all of our 

room reps for everything 
that you did this year to 
make us feel special and 

appreciated! Thank you to 
our room rep coordinator, 

Melinda Weeman. Thank 
you to The Board of 
Directors for all their 

support as well.  
 
Important Dates:   

5/6-5/10 Teacher 
Appreciation Week 

5/7 Family Coffee 
5/9 No School for 3’s 
class ONLY, Conferences 

5/10 Tuition Due  
5/13 Open Ended Survey 
Email 

5/21 Multicultural Night 
& Open House  

5/27 No School  
6/5 Last Day of School 
Pre-K, Enrichment, MWF 

Mixed Age Class & 
Graduation   

6/6 Last Day 3’s and 
Mixed Age M-F & T/TH. & 
Bliss Fundraiser 

6/10-6/13 Summer 
Program Week 1  
6/14-7/14 School Closed  

7/15 Summer Program 
Starts  


